
August 2024

Dear Families,

Welcome to third grade! We look forward to a year of learning and growing with your

child. All children and families at Glover School are asked to contribute to the needed

classroom consumables. If purchasing supplies presents an issue for your family, please

email your child’s teacher and we will be happy to compile supplies. We look forward to a

great year of learning with you!

Each child will need:
● 2 boxes of pencils, sharpened

● 1 pack of glue sticks (3-6 glue sticks)

● 1 pair of scissors

● 1 set of markers (I recommend fat washable crayola 8 or 10 pack)

● 1 small box of colored pencils

● 1 hand held eraser

● 1 pair of inexpensive headphones that plug into chromebooks

● 1 three-ring binder 1 ½ inch size. This binder is to be used for a student portfolio,

and will be your own. Please label the binding with your child’s name.

For the classroom community
● 1 box of tissues

● 1 container of wipes

● 1 roll of paper towels

● 1 box of expo dry erase markers

● 1 box of spoons or forks

● 1 box of Ziploc bags, could be gallon, quart or sandwich size

Please bring items to the 1st day of school. Thank you! We look forward to meeting you

soon!

Sincerely,

The Third Grade Team




